
 

 

 

 

27th April 2018 

 

 

Review of Knowledge Exchange in the Mathematical Sciences 

 

The Mathematical Sciences community welcomes this report which clearly 

demonstrates the importance of mathematics and its impact across an 

exceptionally wide range of disciplines, technologies and industries. 

 

The review has recognised the need to develop a sustainable people 

pipeline of top-level mathematical sciences talent within academia, 

nurturing individuals keen to engage with government, industry and wider 

research challenges. The report highlights the current shortage of such 

individuals and makes a strong case for increased investment in the 

discipline. It also recognises the need to establish infrastructure to 

facilitate effective and timely communication and interaction between 

mathematicians and potential users. 

 

The mathematics community will consider the detailed recommendations 

of the report and welcomes the contribution the review makes in taking 

the policy debate forward. 

 

The review entitled The Era of Mathematics is available at: 

https://epsrc.ukri.org/newsevents/pubs/era-of-maths/ 
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